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Another upcoming opportunity for shared governance is our first meeting and elections of the newly 
established UNM-Gallup Staff Council. This council is being formed to provide a forum for non-faculty 
staff to contribute their voice to campus issues, planning, and other operational considerations at our 
branch campus. This council may also collaborate with its faculty and student counterparts in giving 
input to campus decisions that impact the staff.  
 
More information is forthcoming to our staff directly via email, but this first meeting is scheduled for 
Tuesday, November 2nd. This is an exciting development, and I personally look forward to this effort 
to gain consistent feedback from our staff.  
 
To all our faculty, staff, and students, thank you for your ongoing engagement in UNM-Gallup’s 
ongoing success and excellence. We are better because of your contributions, and we welcome your 


